
CBHEPA Student Exchange Program 

Please complete this applications. 
Forward to the CBHEPA offices at the fax number or address listed below.     

We look forward to receiving your application.   
 

Applications will be reviewed at the CBHEPA Meeting on March 19, 2024 

 

The CBHEPA student exchange program was initiated to help Canadians gain a better understanding of the 
challenges and opportunities available to the hatching egg industry. It will allow the exchange of high school 
students of Canadian broiler hatching egg producers from different regions to experience a new environment. 
The exchange will involve two high school students who will stay at each other’s home for a week or more.  
Travel costs will be paid by the Association.  The selection of the first    participant will be made at random 
from the applications received.    The second participant will then be selected to match the age and  
interests of the first. 

 

Name: 
 
Address:                        City:  
 
Province:      Postal Code:       
 
Telephone:          
 
Email:  
 
Date of Birth:  
 
Interests: 
 
 

Students interested in participating in this program should submit their application by February 1, 2024.   

Canadian Broiler Hatching Egg Producers’ Association 
21 Florence Street, Ottawa, Ontario K2P 0W6 

or email us at info@chep-poic.ca 

 

 

Canadian Broiler Hatching Egg Producers’ Association  
Association canadienne des producteurs d’oeufs d’incubation de poulet à chair 


